From: Bill

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Hog Farm General permit ARG59000
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 11:13:03 AM

I am writing to request that the above mentioned permit modification be denied. Spraying untreated
hog waste (sewage) near a community, a school, and anywhere near the Buffalo River watershed
should never be allowed. This type of hog waste disposal is not allowed in North Carolina, and we
should learn from the mistakes that state made and the terrible health and environmental problems that
they have encountered since hog factory farms(CFO) were allowed there . There are so many other
reasons this permit should be denied, including the Federal Court finding that the original environmental
assessment was flawed and that that process should begin again. Thank you for the opportunity to
comment and please deny the C&H Hog Farm permit modification. Thank you, Bill Pettit, POBox 15,
Cotter, AR, 72626. Email, troutman08@suddenlink.net. Phone 870-453-1117
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